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I am against Tent Cities. It looks terrible and ruins our city. I am afraid to go 

downtown to our once beautiful city. There is garbage, waste, needles and violence, 

etc around. This should not be allowed. It is inexcusable. These people should be 

housed in an empty building. And certainly there are enough of those. And no one 

should be given free money that the tax payer has to provide. We’ve worked long and 

hard for our money and we should be able to decide where it goes.  


